HOLLISTON BOARD OF SELECTMEN
- EXECUTIVE SESSION MEETING MINUTES
June 27, 2011

The Board met at 8:46 p.m. in Room 105 at Town Hall. Present were Chairman Jay Marsden,
Vice-Chairman Jay Leary, Clerk Kevin Conley and Town Administrator Paul Le Beau.

Mr. Le Beau noted that he had provided copies of the tentative memorandum of agreement
between the School Committee and the Holliston Federation of Teachers to the Board. The
Federation ratified the agreement on Wednesday. The School Committee is scheduled to vote
on July 19. The agreement calls for a 1.5% in year two (2012-2013) and a 2% increase in year
3 (2013-2014). This is more than the 1% increase agreed to by the Holliston Police
Association for each of those two years. The agreement also reallocates the funds budgeted for
step increases for FY12 (year one) so that all employees get an increase of $1,312. Mr.
LeBeau feels that he must cast a no vote at the meeting in July.

MR. LEARY MOVED, MR. CONLEY SECONDED AND IT WAS VOTED BY ROLL
CALL TO ENDORSE MR. LEBEAU’S DECISION TO VOTE NO ON THE PROPOSED
AGREEMENT BETWEEN THE HOLLISTON SCHOOL COMMITTEE AND THE
HOLLISTON FEDERATION OF TEACHERS.

AYE NAY ABSENT
MR. MARSDEN X
MR.LEARY X

MR. CONLEY X

AT 9:15 P.M., MR. LEARY MOVED, MR. CONLEY SECONDED AND IT WAS VOTED
BY ROLL CALL TO ADJOURN THE EXECUTIVE SESSION.

AYE NAY ABSENT
MR. MARSDEN X
MR.LEARY X

MR. CONLEY X
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Paul D. Le Beau
Town Administrator



